
HB 578 -- VEHICLE ACCIDENT REPORTS

SPONSOR: Baringer

This bill repeals language requiring every law enforcement officer
who investigates a vehicle accident resulting in total property
damage to an apparent extent of $500 or more to one person to
forward a report to the superintendent of the State Highway Patrol.


